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Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal 

Date: April 2020 

Re: Athletic Director Report- April, 2020 

Spring sports are still suspended as of now.  The IHSAA met today and are not going to make a 
decision about the future of spring sports until after the State Board of Education meets next 
Monday.  They are waiting for the SBOE to come out with their criteria for schools before they 
make a final decision.    

 

 


